Probate Examiner Notes text message service launched

Santa Ana, CA — The Orange County Superior Court Probate Unit now offers a new
program allowing parties to easily register and receive text messages each time a
new note is posted in their probate case.

This instant notification system entitled “Probate Examiner Notes Text Message”
enables the user to timely address all probate notes before the next court hearing
and thus be better prepared, as well as minimizing unnecessary court visits and
costs.

The program, which focuses on serving the needs of self-represented litigants,
became effective on July 1, 2019 and can be accessed on www.occourts.org,
online services, Probate Notes; or https://pennotification.occourts.org/ (For the
best user experience, open registration links using Google Chrome browser.)

For self-represented litigants who need help with probate notes, the court holds
the “Clear Your Probate Notes Workshop” on Mondays at 8:00 a.m. —11:30 a.m.
in the Court's Self-Help Workshop Room, located at the Central Justice Center.
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